
NOTICE OF JACKPOT 
ROOM CLOSURE

The Management 
25 September 2025

Dear Members, after many enjoyable years of 
operation, the Jackpot Room will cease 

operations on 31 October 2025.

This difficult decision comes amid not only 
tightened regulations and licensing 

requirements, but also declining footfall and 
lower utilisation over time, which have made 

continued operation increasingly unsustainable.

We are deeply grateful for your support, 
patronage, and the many wonderful moments 

shared in this space over the years.
Thank you for your understanding, and we look 

forward to your continued support as we 
embark on this exciting new chapter together.
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